
 

 

New Business 

 

Department: County Manager’s Office 

 

Presenter(s): Timothy Love 

 

Contact(s): Timothy Love 

 

Subject: Affordable Parking Program at Coxe Avenue Garage 

 

Brief Summary: Buncombe County staff presented the Coxe Avenue Affordable Parking 

Program concept to Buncombe County Commissioners at the September 6th Briefing. At 

the meeting Commissioners requested additional community input which was captured via 

survey and presented to the Board of Commissioners at the October 18th Briefing. Based 

on the input received, Commissioners have requested the item be brought forward to the 

November 1st Regular Meeting for formal consideration. The proposed program will provide 

a reduced rate of $40 per month to individuals that purchase a monthly parking pass and 

are of low to moderate income (i.e., 80% AMI).  

 
 
Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Approve the resolution authorizing the 
creation of the Affordable Parking Program at Coxe Avenue Garage. 
 
 
 
 
County Manager’s comments and Recommendation: Approve as presented. 

 

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners 

Request for Board Action 

Meeting Date: 11/1/2022 


